Riverside Golf Club of Fresno
Board of Directors Meeting
May 17, 2016

Meeting Called To Order: At 6:10 by motion of Joe Machedo and seconded by Vic Horg

Roll Call: Board Members: Keith Berry, Joe Machedo, Troy Takagi, Vic Horg, Aaron
Watson, Victor Torres, Alan Axt. Treasurer: Bennie Steele (non-voting) Absent were
Mike Sheppard and Chris Ray.

Approve Minutes from April 19, 2016, Board Meeting. Approved by motion of Aaron
Watson and seconded by Vic Horg,

REPORTS: Bennie Steele, Treasurer - Current Adjusted Cash Balance
$13263.00 compared to last year at this time $13843.00.
Treasurer Report approved by motion of Keith Berry and
seconded by Joe Machedo.

Keith Berry, General Manager - Preparation still ongoing for the Fresno
City Amateur. Course is in Great shape.

Joe Machedo, Membership Director - Currently there are 326
members of the Riverside Golf Club

OLD BUSINESS
The next Herndon Cup will held on October 2, 2016 at Fig

Garden Golf Club.
Check out the Riverside Golf Club Face book account.

NEW BUSINESS

Upcoming Tournament - Fresno City Amateur May 21-22 and May

28-30. Volunteers Needed !!!

Nega Senior Four-Ball Qualifier - June 18, 2016

Approved by motion of Joe Machedo and Seconded by Troy Takagi that the Board
will pre-pay green fees for Match Play if necessary.

Match Play fees will be $45.00 covering Green Fees, Cart fee, Range Balls and
Two (2) drink tickets

NEXT MEETING June 21, 2016

ADJOURNMENT: At 6:30 by motion of Joe Machedo and seconded by Troy Takagi.




